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In preparation of the 2024 season, multiple areas of Southshore Bay Lagoon will be
undergoing improvements. Starting Tuesday, January 2 the water will be closed,

however the fun will continue!

The Lagoon Bar and main Food Truck will have modified hours and will be open
weekly, Thursday through Sunday.

MODIFIED HOURS OF OPERATION
Thursdays 11 am - 10 pm

Fridays 10 am - 10 pm
Saturdays 10 am - 10 pm

Sundays 10 am - 8 pm

WEEKLY EVENTS AT SOUTHSHORE BAY LAGOON
We will continue hosting events Thursdays through Sundays at the Lagoon. Check

the online calendar for the most up to date events schedule and times.

EVENTS CALENDAR



ACCESS TO MIRADA LAGOON
While the water is closed at Southshore Bay Lagoon, you are invited to visit and
enjoy your resident member benefits at Mirada Lagoon! Starting January 2, all

resident members are invited to visit Mirada Lagoon for FREE. Additionally, you may
use any of your available 25 FREE guest tickets at Mirada, or you may also

purchase guest passes for $5 per pass. See below for additional resident member
benefits*.

We anticipate the water being closed for several weeks and will share reopening
updates as we approach completion of the improvement project. We apologize for

any inconvenience.

*Some restrictions apply. Extended benefits at Mirada Lagoon are only available while the water is closed
at Southshore Bay Lagoon. Water closure begins January 2, 2024.
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